Executive Engineer/ PPD/Mumbai Board, MHADA

Corricendum
Cancellation of Tender Notice

The tender notice — 16 / 2023 —24 | Labour Co-opreative Societv ), published by

Executive Engineer/ PPD/MB, MHADA on 05.01.2024 has been cancelled due to

some Technical Problem. Please note all the concerned.
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Executive Engineer (PPD),
Mumbai Board,
Mumbai.



